
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable holiday.  

Mr Poller will continue to teach this term and will be with us until 

the end of June. 

 

TARGETS 

We will be sending your child’s new targets out this week in the 

front of their homework books! 

Maths 

We are going to have a big push on learning our times tables this 

term and will have a times table challenge every week.  Please 

support your children to learn all their times tables at home. 

 

TOPIC 

Our new topic this term is ‘Rio’.  We have an 

exciting workshop organised looking at Brazilian 

Carnivals and the children will be learning all about 

the Olympics and what life is like in Rio! The topic 

will cover many aspects and subject areas including: 

English, history, geography, science, PE, design and 

technology, art, music and RE. 

SCIENCE 

This term, the children will continue to investigate light and dark, 

while also carrying out exciting practical activities, which will allow 

them to explore the nature of forces. 

 

 

 

 



PE  

The children will continue with PE on Monday afternoon 

where they will be looking at different games such as 

Tennis, Cricket and Rounders, as well as preparing for 

Sports Day.  The children will continue to have a PE 

session Thursday mornings with Coach Chris. 

 

Homework  

We will continue to hand out weekly spellings in the normal red books 

but Maths homework and any other activities will now be in a new 

homework book.  This will include Mathletics and Reading Eggspress 

activities.  The hand in date for homework will be specified.  Please 

continue to hear your child read at home and help them to learn 

their times tables.   

If you have any problems or any queries at any time please don’t 

hesitate in coming in to see us. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hill and Mrs Ireland 

 

 

 

 

 

 


